
August 27, 2020 

Good Evening SMS Families, 

Attached to this e-mail is a guide that provides specific information regarding the logistics 

and protocols being employed at Suffield Middle School for the start of the 2020-

2021 school year.  Additionally, we will be posting this document on the school website by 

the end of the week for your reference. 

Suffield Middle School Reopening for Families  

We look forward to "seeing" all of our students next Monday (08/31) for the first day of 

school. 

Enjoy the last few days of summer... 

Mr. Smith and Mrs. Kolodziey 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/bnf2GvCFT5JpKHyUuwChVg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhKVczP0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPXJjOVFSTkVCUk1ZJm1hbD03MjFkNWRhMGJmODc4ODQ2OWE2ZmNkZDAwMzU0NTk3ZjBiNzJmZWE5YjViMzlmYTEzNzY3MDc3ZTY0MjQ3NjEwVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAR7MjSF8ZbeekUhNra3N3ZW5zb25AZ21haWwuY29tWAQAAAAB

